

# Vintage Lanikai Auction 2019

## To Benefit Ka'ōhao School

(formerly Lanikai School)

## Kaʻōhao School Governing Board

#### **Officers**

Philip Whitesell, PhD **Chair** 

Eun Strawser, DO Vice Chair

Kim Hanson, CPA Treasurer/Secretary

Ed H. Noh, EdD **School Director** 

### Members

Brian Canevari Espie Chapman Cynthia Hunter, PhD Celia Miner, Esq. David Root Jim Swieter

#### Advisors

Oswald Stender Todd Cullison

Tax ID# 99-0351917

Dear Valued Community Partner,

Thank you for being a champion of public education! As a charter school, we appreciate people like you who understand the funding and facility inequalities between public and charter schools. Despite these real challenges, we have been the little school that has done more, with less!

Speaking of less, we are the first Zero Waste school in Hawaii to divert 100% of our food waste from the landfill to reproducible, rich, and robust compost and vermicompost. In fact, we were awarded a national award for all K-12 schools across America by the EPA for Food Recovery. Our students are learning about servant leadership through real hands-on STEM-driven, inquiry-based, and experiential learning. Kaʻōhao School students not only lead the nation in school gardening, food recovery, and zero waste efforts, but our students also lead the State of Hawaiʻi in student performance in Reading, Math, and Science. But we are so much more than test scores!

Over the last several years, we have been making strides to incorporate project-based learning opportunities in all our subject areas. However, our classrooms are antiquated, still more traditional than innovative, static versus fluid, and do not support a collaborative learning environment.

You can help us create a 22<sup>nd</sup> Century Classroom that will introduce innovative and research-driven elements of school design by helping us achieve our goal of raising \$270,000!

Your generous donation will help create a classroom of *their* future, and to prepare our young leaders for the rigors and demands that top universities and businesses desire.

*Vintage Lanikai* is THE community event of the year held at the beautiful Mid-Pacific Country Club. For your generous donation, you will be our special guests and your business name will join the many other like-minded organizations that believe and support our public charter school on our auction event website, banners, and publications.

Your generous donation is tax-deductible and will directly benefit the Keiki of Ka'ōhao School. *All checks payable to "Ka'ōhao School*" (Tax ID # 99-0351917 ).

Respectfully,

Dr. Ed H. Noh School Director Dr. Eun Strawser Auction Chair

TEL: (808) 266-7844